From: Gary Jefferson

To: Wall, Bruce
Subject: Hardworking Hippies
Date: Friday, October 06, 2017 1:15:34 PM

I am writing in regard to the public hearing (10/9/2017) concerning a Marijuana
license for the above:

The business in question is to be located at the head of a narrow street (and crest
of a hill) where even now they often have to park in the road (Wilson St) due to lack
of parking. Likewise they have to back across the street to leave as no turn around
is available, a situation which will only worsen w/ a business there.

The newly constructed building intended to house this enterprise is very close to the
Wison St. right of way and is similarly situated to the Sterling Hwy making security
an issue of some difficulty. This exposure and the value placed on the contents
would certainly attract criminal elements to the neighborhood.

Marijuana has been consumed at this residence already, it is beyond reason to
suppose that w/ an abundance there that it would cease, rather that it would
increase to the detriment of the several preschool age children living there (as well
as those smoking it).

The business applicants not being the property owner and residing elsewhere
concerns me as they would have no vested interest in the neighboorhood or their
impact upon it.

In as much as | reside in immediate proximity to the proposed facility I proffer the
above in hopes that it will serve to illustrate the illconceived location of this
establishment in such a way that you would protest the issuance of their license.

Sincerely,
Gary Jefferson

29665 Wilson St.
Soldotna, AK

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy Tab®4



